
BULLETINBULLETIN  

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have been so very, very proud of our Year 5 and 6 children this week - they have been Heroes of Troy! After many weeks 

of rehearsals, prop prepping, line learning and singing practice, the class performed their end of year production to family, 

friends and the rest of school and they were superb! Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the performances, and all children 

involved enjoyed their role, whether backstage or on full view.  

Well done to Teamwork Tigers and thank you to Mrs Graham and her band of helpers who ensured this was such a 

successful production. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews and Mrs Gardiner 

 

 

Apples -      Pears—  

James - Dedication    Ernie - Independence 

      Tenzin - Perseverance  

Busy Bees—     Tigers— 

Ike - Koinonia     Thomas - Commitment 

Arthur - Positivity    Hugo - Courage 

 

Sporting Ribbon - Joey (Y4) for putting in so much effort and never giving up in races, 

and having a positive attitude. 

Louie (Y6) - For flourishing in sports out of school—we are so proud to hear of your football success and have every confidence 

that you will shine. Congratulations!  

Archie (Y3) - For showing an abundance of independent school values without hesitation when another child was hurt.  

 

Willow -   102  

Hawthorn -    80 

Rowan -   144 

Maple -     87 

Well done to Rowan this 

week! 



Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to Rory (Y1) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for writing lots of word. 
 
A huge well done to Oscar (Y3) who was chosen as Reader of the Week for showing bundles of enthusiasm in 
his reading this week. 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes. Well done!  

Summer Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

30.06.25   Y6 trip to Crucial Crew (please note drop off is at Crucial Crew at 9.30am) 

01.07.25   Y6 trip to Ripon Cathedral  

02.07.25    Tigers class trip to Kith Homestead  

03.07.25    Apples class trip to Kith Homestead  

04.07.25    Pears class trip to Kith Homestead 

08.07.25   PC Bex Moorhouse to visit school to discuss her role in the Police and summer safety tips 

09.07.25    Busy Bees class trip to Kith Homestead  

10.07.25   Whole school moving up morning (transition morning) 

    New Apples 2025 starters stay and play—9.30am—11.30am 

11.07.25   End of year reports sent home via email  

14.07.25   Hello/Goodbye picnic on the school field, catered for by Aspens —1.00pm start on the field— 

    parents and carers invited. If attending, please bring a picnic blanket and your own    

    refreshments! Field games and fun will follow.  

17.07.25   Busy Bees Final Flourish—2.45pm—3.30pm in school—parent welcome  

18.07.25    Y6 Leavers Service—10.00am in the school hall 

    Y6 Games Afternoon led by parents—1.30pm—3.00pm 

    FONR have paid for all children to receive an ice cream  

    from the square and compass straight after school.  

    Please contact FONR regarding any special dietary  

    requirements to discuss an alternative.  
    Break up for summer  

 

Autumn Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 

 

01.09.25   Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils) 

02.09.25   Start of the autumn term—children in Apples begin  

    their staggered start (week long transition) 

    Grand opening of our new playground 

22.10.25   Tigers class trip to Eden Camp  

23.10.25   Break up for half term 

24.10.25   Teacher Training Day (school closed to pupils) 

     

Celebration Weekly Music 

This week our children listened to and enjoyed …   

♬ Camille Saint-Saëns ♬ The Carnival of the Animals (complete) / Le Carnaval des Animaux ♬ [HQ]   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k2RPKMJmSp0


Paul Dix 

We hope that some of you were able to join the Parent Behaviour Book Club which was promoted to all families via email. If 

you attended and have any feedback, please do let a member of the team know. www.pauldix.org 

Morning Supervision  

A reminder that parents and guardians are solely responsible for their children on school site until school begins at 8.50am. 

Parental supervision before school is key. If you are choosing to allow your children to play on the top pitch before school 

opens, please ensure that you are vigilant and supervising.  

Parents Charter 

As you will already be aware, we have a Parents Charter which is available to access all year round on our school website 

(under Policies). We appreciate that there may be times where parents wish to speak with a member of staff urgently, but, in 

line with the charter, “We expect all communication between parents and school to be conducted in a polite and respectful 

manner”. Many thanks for your cooperation with this.  

Your Harrogate 

Have a look at the recent press release which talks 

about our exciting new playground: 

https://www.yourharrogate.co.uk/local-news/
harrogate/work-to-get-underway-on-new-
playground-at-north-rigton-school/?
fbclid=IwQ0xDSwLKdxFleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABH
noDofMrzphRjGXXsqK27xz2aC4UgNQswnxMtl
NqFBw_b5SeoAV7U3xR5495_aem_0SiEsbKDU
19Sbgdz3eYXsw 

Heroes of Troy 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come and 

watch the show!  

We are so proud of our Teamwork Tigers.  
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